HANOVER VILLAGE 
BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS


Date: 3/09/2016

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall

Attendees: Kenny Flowers, Mike Spaulding

Guests: Joe Hickman
 
Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting

There are 58 people in arrears for a total of $11,843.75.

Joe reported that the plant is running well with no violations. The blower motor has not been replaced yet. Joe says that this is not a big deal until the temperature warms up. The screens are needing repaired and Joe is putting together a list of parts and supplies to get this done. 

We told the Council we were OK with waving the tap and permit fee for the new park but they would have to pay any inspection fee to the Village and they would have to submit their plans to us so we could see if it meets our codes.

Mike Spaulding was sworn in by the Village Attorney and is now a member of the Board of Public Affairs.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM.



